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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jackson,

 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the Stibnite Gold Mine Project.

 

When balancing the benefits of a mine that will create a small number of temporary jobs for the local community

with the lasting damage that will almost inevitably occur, I urge you to use your power to protect our natural

resources for the world, for the community, and for the ecosystem that currently thrives on the South Fork of the

Salomon River. 

 

Our rivers and everything that depend on them are facing steep odds in the year 2022 and it is not going to

improve unless we take action to protect our resources and not squander them for short-term profits. Look

around at other 'modern' mining projects and it's clear that this will impact this ecosystem negatively no matter

the technological claims that Perpetua presents. 

 

Save the South Fork and try to save the salmon. I urge you to conduct more studies and consider alternatives to

the project as it is proposed currently. 

 

Regards,


